
 
 
 
 
 
 

10th January 2024 
 
Dear Families,  

 
Year 2 Great Fire of London workshop 

Tuesday 16th January 2024 
 

On Tuesday 16th January, Year 2 will have an exciting opportunity to take part in a Great Fire of London workshop 
in school.  The children will take part in various activities provided by a professional visitor which will enhance their 
learning about this topic. 

 
 

The details of the workshop are as follows: 
 

Venue Dixons Marchbank Primary School  

Date Tuesday 16th January, 2024 

Time of workshop Morning session 9-12pm 

Uniform Requirements Normal school uniform 

 
 
The cost of the workshop is part subsidised by our school fund.  We have previously written to you requesting a 
one-off payment of £20 for your child which will cover the cost of visits and workshops for the whole year. If your 
child is eligible for free school meals, there is no charge for this workshop.    
 
The payment is now due via ParentPay or PayPoint and, if you require a copy of your PayPoint letter, please ask at 
the office. Thank you to those parents who have already made this payment.   
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

  

Mrs R Greenwood 

Principal 
 

    
 


